
BKD
NEWSLETTER

Please make sure that all student’s details are
completely up to date on class4kids, and that
we have emergency contact details for you. 
We hope you stay with us for as long as
possible but understand plans change - if
wanting to give notice we please ask for a half
terms notice given at the beginning of term, or
at half term.
Our students are proud to be a part of Team
BKD and take great care of their appearance.
Our uniform has been selected to look smart,
facilitate learning with minimal distraction and
keep the students safe. All information about
what to wear in class can be found on our
UNIFORM page on our website, where you
will also find information on how to purchase.

www.bkdperformers.co.ukFacebook: BKD Perfomers  
Instagram: bkd_performers 

A very happy new year to all our BKD family, and we
hope that you have had a fantastic start to 2024. 
The new term has well and truly begun, and show
preparations are in full swing. Thank you to all those who
have sent in their show forms - please be aware that the
deadline for this has now closed. The deadline for show
payments is 4th February. Don’t forget to find us on
Facebook, where important reminders about things such as
these are regularly posted!
We would also like to point out that we are now unable to
take on any new students until after the show in May, so be
sure to get on the waiting list for any classes you might be
interested in, and pass on the message to any friends and
family who might be looking to join Team BKD!
In other news, competitions and events have already kicked
off this January. A big well done goes out to all our talented
dancers and vocalists who have recently taken part in the first
‘Bright Star Dance Festival’ in Guildford!

What's Coming
Up at BKD?

SHOW PAYMENT
DEADLINE! 04th
February

‘So You Want To
Dance’ Competition
in Winchester 02nd /
03rd March

Just a reminder...

Friday 26th January 2024

Shining a
Spotlight!

A special mention to all the
students in Senior Musical
Theatre Company.

Miss Cath and Miss Hannah
wanted to give a particular
shout out to this group for their
fantastic energy returning to
class this month, and starting
show rehearsals with a bang.

Thank you for all your hard
work!

Happy New Year!

http://www.bkdperformers.co.uk/uniform

